
LCFS Upcoming Event
Volunteer Appreciation 

and Fight Against Hunger Luncheon 
Join us August 17 from 11 am – 1 pm

at Fort Harrison State Park! 

We want to come together to thank all of 
you who have given your time and talents 
to support the LCFS mission!  Stay tuned for 
more information on this event and please 
contact events@lutheranfamily.org if you 
have any questions.

This week we would like to thank our volunteers who 
came out a few weeks ago to help replace the coverings 
on the chairs in our chapel. 

Over the last year, these chairs that we received in 2011 
were not able to be used nearly as much as we would 
have liked due to their material. This fabric material they 
originally had made it difficult to clean and ensure safe 
use. 

Thanks to a grant from the United Way of Central Indiana 
- now these chairs have a safe vinyl material that allows 
for easy cleaning between services. 

Looking to support our SEED program?   Please visit our 
website to make a donation!
https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-to-help/donate.html

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Our very own Brady Gurganious and 11 
volunteers worked over the course of an 
hour and a half to replace 75 chair seats and 
backs. These volunteers came together  
from all around the Lutheran community to 
help with this task. 

Thank you to everyone who came out and 
helped make our facilities as safe as possible 
for our staff, clients, and visitors!


